
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, your child will be taking their end of Key Stage Two SATs in May.  In order 

to explain more about the tests and how you can help your child prepare for them, I will be 

holding meetings for parents with children in year 6 on Wednesday 27th February at 9.00 a.m., 

2.00 p.m. and 6.00 p.m. 

 

We will be holding parent consultations for year 6 from 1.30 to 6.00 on Thursday 7th March.  

Please return the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Key Stage Two SATs Meeting               Please complete and return by 8th Feb 

 

Child’s Name: ..............................................................................   Class: ....................................... 

 

Signed: ..........................................................................    Parent/Guardian 

 

*Please tick where applicable. 

I will be able to attend the SATs meeting on 

 

Wed 27th Feb at 9.00 a.m.     

 

Wed 27th Feb at 2.00 p.m.     

       

Wed 27th Feb at 6.00 p.m.     

 

I am unable to attend any meeting    

 

 

Parent Consultation for Year 6    Please complete and return by 8th Feb 

 

*Please tick your preferred time. 

You will be able to take your child and any siblings home after their parent consultation. 

 

Thur 7th March at 1.30 – 3.00     

       

Thur 7th March at 3.30 – 5.00     

 

Thur 7th March at 5.00 – 6.00    
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